Great Budworth







The Federation of Antrobus St Marks and Great Budworth CE (A) Primary School
Headteacher:  Mrs L. Wainwright
      E-mail: head@greatbudworth.cheshire.sch.uk

Telephone: ASM 01606 668340
                                                      Telephone    GB   01606 663690

Dear Parents,										10th May 2022
Class 2 Residential 13th -14th July, 2022

We are pleased to inform you of plans to attend a one night residential later this term. 
This will be at the CWAC Council outdoor centre in Tattenhall, Cheshire, from Wednesday 13th July to Thursday 14th July 2022.

It is a fantastic opportunity to broaden your child’s experience of school life and will remain in their memories for years to come.  A residential offers your child events and experiences outside the classroom that will develop independence and confidence and forms a valuable part of the school curriculum.

The cost of the overnight stay, which includes all residential costs, centre run activities and teacher led activities, will be £84 per child. This offers excellent value for money and the activities make great use of the centre facilities – on the first day these will include low ropes & a zip wire, followed by Jungle Camp on the second day. Class 2 will stay overnight at the centre and return to school by 3pm on Thursday 14th July.

Reception children will travel with us & join in the activities on Wednesday before collection by their families after tea. FOTS are kindly paying for all the transport costs.

To ensure we can book the events that we would like, we need to confirm numbers attending by Friday 27th May 2022. We would be grateful therefore if you would sign the permission slip below and return it asap. After half term, we will set up payment plans on Parentpay for those attending.


In line with Local Authority guidelines, pupils of parents who are unable to contribute to costs will not be prevented from taking part in any school visit, but inadequate donations may result in cancellation of the residential.  Please see one of us, or Mrs Wainwright if you need any help regarding this.  If you would like to discuss anything regarding the residential, please contact us.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will also be holding an informal meeting on Monday 23th May, straight after school.
Yours sincerely,        

Mrs Sharon Singh





___________________________________________________________________________

I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend the residential at Tattenhall on 13/14 July 2022.
 Signed:              _____________________Print Name ________________Date ___________
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